
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: August 11th, 2025. 

SUBJECT:      Authorize payment to Motorola Solutions, Inc., for the annual public 
safety radio maintenance agreement in the amount of $222,180.69. 

PRESENTER: Stan Tinney, Fire Chief 

 
SUMMARY:  
The annual maintenance agreement for all Motorola Public Safety radios and related 
equipment is now due in the amount of $222,180.69. 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
The City of North Richland Hills has shared the maintenance costs included in this 
agreement with the cities of Bedford, Westlake, Euless, Keller, Haltom City, Southlake, 
Colleyville, Grapevine, Richland Hills, and Tarrant County for the past 30+ years. The 
City of North Richland Hills pays the amount of the agreement in full and then is 
reimbursed $184,926.45 by the other entities for their share of the radio maintenance.  
The North Richland Hills portion of this contract is $37,254.24. An inter-local agreement 
is in place to facilitate payment for maintenance costs.  
  
The contract allows for the repair of our radio equipment, an annual maintenance 
programming service for all radios, and replacement batteries for portables and other 
such items of benefit to the agencies represented. 
 
Funding for this item was included as part of the FY25 Adopted Operating Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Authorize payment to Motorola Solutions, Inc., for the annual public safety radio 

maintenance agreement in the amount of $222,180.69. 

 


